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Major County Sheriffs of America 
Statement on President’s Executive Order

The Major County Sheriffs of America (MCSA) appreciates the President’s 
action to advance law enforcement accountability and preserve public 
safety through his Executive Order.

Policing is a noble, diverse and service-oriented profession. As 
executives, however, we support the need for reform. We recognize that 
not all individuals feel equally protected by law enforcement and we are 
committed to helping change this.  Today’s Executive Order is one step in a 
process that must include comprehensive legislative action and continued 
efforts by law enforcement to build trust through ongoing dialogue and 
community engagement.  These are efforts our MCSA member agencies 
undertake on a daily basis and will continue to do so.

MCSA is committed to working closely with the Administration, Congress 
and community stakeholders to achieve the necessary changes needed to 
re-establish the public trust while preserving public safety.

###

For additional information, please contact MCSA Executive Director, Kimberly 
Wagner at kwagner@mcsheriffs.com or 804-370-1669.


